
       

 

 

 

 
Dear RES Parents/Guardians: 

 

It has been brought to our attention that some of you may have encountered 

problems when attempting to download the Timez Attack program on your home 

computers. For example, you or your child may have noticed that the program on 

your home computer is not aligning with our school program). 

 

After contacting the BigBrainz Company about this issue, we have been informed that they 

have just recently updated their Timez Attack online program (resulting in the addition 

and subtraction functions being separated).  

 

Therefore, it was suggested that you will be able to solve this Timez Attack problem by: 

 

1. Deleting the Timez Attack program for your computer. 

2. Downloading the Timez Attack program (the school version) again by going to 

http://bigbrainz.com/Implementation.php and select Windows or Mac.     

 There is a place on the download screen that prompts you to 

download older versions – click on this because this is the version that 
Rexton Elementary School is using.  

 

3. After it downloads, click on the Timez Attack icon on your desktop.  

  

4. Select your student’s Province, District, and School.  

     Your student’s password is: Rexton1 

  
5. Select the student’s class. Then click on the student’s ID,          

    which begins with the first 2 letters of their first and last name.  

  

 

 

 

Tech questions? Call 877-356-7040 or email jessica@bigbrainz.com.  

Password questions? Contact your teacher. 

  

  

Yours in Mathematical Fun & Learning, 

 

 

Mrs. Wilson 

Rexton Elementary School 
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